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Flooding in 
North Korea 

and its 
aftermath 

 

1 
Pray for planning 
underway for 
temporary housing 
and other immediate 
work to be done at 
the Three Seas. 

2 
For this shall every 
one that is godly pray 
unto thee… surely in 
the floods of great 
waters they shall not 
come nigh unto him. 
Ps 32:6 

3 
Pray for more 
economic reforms 
that trade will 
provide all NK with 
greater access to 
food. 

4 
Pray for NK 
refugees in China 
or still trying to 
seek asylum in 
other countries. 

5 
Pray for those who 
are left homeless 
due to the recent 
flooding in NK. 

6 
Pray that inter-
Korean negotiations 
not involve yielding 
to NK concerning 
refugees. 

7 
Give thanks for three 
good weeks of work 
camp schools at the 
Three Seas from July 
30 to August 17. 

8 
Pray for ongoing 
negotiations 
concerning 
purchase the Three 
Seas land. 

9 
Founding of DPRK 
 
Blessed is the 
nation whose God 
is the LORD.  
Ps 33 12 

10 
Pray that there will 
be better 
international news 
coverage of human 
rights issues in NK. 

11 
Pray that more 
missionaries seek to 
help refugees and 
others, exhibiting 
Christ’s Love. 

12 
Pray that new food 
aid given because of 
the floods will go 
towards those who 
need it most. 

13 
Pray about the 
increase of malaria 
and other diseases in 
NK due to the rain 
and mosquitoes. 

14 
Pray for new 
Prepared People 
groups starting as a 
result of this 
summer’s schools. 

15 
Pray for a quick 
solution to the land 
issue concerning the 
triple divide point. 

Thou art my 16 
hiding place; thou 
shalt preserve me 
from trouble; thou 
shalt compass me 
about with songs of 
deliverance. Ps 32:7 

17 
Pray for those in the 
NK government who 
honestly seek greater 
government reform 
that helps all North 
Koreans. 

18 
Pray for those who 
go back to NK or 
stay in NK to 
reach the lost for 
Christ. 

19 
Pray for those who 
were left homeless 
due to the recent 
flooding in NK. 

20 
Pray for those still in 
NK gulags suffering 
from unjust laws and 
inhumane living 
conditions. 

21 
Give thanks for 
volunteer translators 
working on materials 
for the Fourth River 
knowledge base. 

22 
Pray for a speedy 
resolution of all 
issues involved in 
getting building 
permits for Three 
Seas. 

23 
He maketh me to 
lie down in green 
pastures: he 
leadeth me beside 
the still waters.  
Psalm 23:2 

24 
Pray that a greater 
amount of accurate 
information makes it 
into NK and be 
available to all 
citizens. 

25 
Pray for the 
Christians who are 
persecuted for their 
faith and for the new 
believers in NK. 

26 
Pray that the floods 
and difficulties 
motivate the NK 
government to open 
up society and the 
economy. 

27 
Pray for 
collaboration among 
North facing 
organizations, 
helping each other in 
many ways. 

28 
Pray for the 
development of a full-
scale translation 
program to make NK 
research available 
across the language 
barrier. 

29 
Pray for provision 
for all startup costs 
and the first 
buildings at 
Reconciliation 
Village. 

30 
He restoreth my 
soul: he leadeth me 
in the paths of 
righteousness for 
his name's sake. 
Psalm 23:3 
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